
From: Gill Robinson  
Sent: 11 August 2023 15:38 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Subject: 2023/2510/P One Museum Street 2023/2653/L 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I wish to object to this planning application on the following grounds: 

• The proposed tower is too tall and too bulky for this location. 

• It will have an adverse impact on the listed buildings nearby eg St. 
George’s Church Bedford Square, and the British Museum. 

• It will adversely affect the local Conservation Areas of Covent Garden, 
Bloomsbury and Soho. 

• The scale of the tower is much greater than the existing one, and would 
create a precedent for larger taller buildings in the area. 

Although I do not live in the neighbourhood, I regularly walk through this area 
from Euston Station to the British Museum and Oxford St. 
 
With regards, 
 
Gill Robinson 
 
Brantingham House  
Elm Grove 
Alderley Edge 
Cheshire 
SK9 7PD 
UK 
 
 
 
 
 


